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Wednesday 24th May 2023

Parent/Carer,

Following the success of the in- school Spelling Bee competition, your child has been invited to 
participate in the West Norfolk Academies Trust Spelling Bee Final on Monday 19th June.

This will be held at Heacham Junior School and will involve the winners from each of our six 
primary schools coming together to battle it out to be the overall winner.

We are thrilled that these students will get this opportunity to perform together after such a great 
success with Spelling Bee at their own school. The overall winner will receive the prize of a Kindle 
Fire. 

Parents/carers are welcome to come and watch. The event will start at 1330 (no admission ticket 
needed) and there is no limit on audience numbers. Children will travel to Heacham by school 
minibus wearing their normal uniform. 

Parents/carers can then take children home after the event if they wish (we aim to finish between 
1430 and 1445) or children can return to school on the minibus. 

Please could you return the below slip to the school office by Friday 9th June 2023 to confirm your 
child’s attendance at this event.

Yours sincerely

Ms Borley

I confirm that my son/daughter _____________________________will be attending the WANT 
Spelling Bee on Monday 19th June.

I will/will not be attending the event.

Signed: __________________________________________


